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Reverse – verb – turning in 
the opposite direction 
 

               Ramadan Mubarak 
 
 

If your child is planning on fasting, please let the class 
teacher know, so that we can support them. 
 

 

All Saints’ C of E Primary School 
Upper Beulah Hill, Upper Norwood, London SE19 3LG 

Tel: 0208 771 9388      Fax: 020 8653 5466 

Email: admin@allsaintsschool.croydon.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Josephine Copeland MA                  All Believing, All Achieving  

Dear Parents/Carers                    8th March 2024 – Week 27 

 

                                         Wishing you all peace, love and prosperity. 

                                                                    

 

 

 

     

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                            
 
 
 
 
 
 We really had a wonderful day 

 celebrating our love of reading 

 together and the costumes of pupils  

 and staff were amazing.  

 

 

‘For by grace you have been saved through faith.’  
Ephesians 2:8-10 

 



             

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to some pupils from All Saints choir who performed at the Croydon School's 

Music and Arts festival at the Fairfield Halls on Wednesday 7th March. 

After months of hard work, the children proudly represented our school community with a 

selection of songs about resilience, determination and the 'power in me'. 

Thank you to all the parents who came to watch and support - everyone agreed it was a wonderful 

uplifting showcase of the talented singers and musicians in schools across the borough. 

An amazing evening. Well done!  

Thank you to Miss George who has taken the choir to all their rehearsals and to staff and parents 
who came to support! 

                                 Panda Class Assembly  

 
Year 5 Panda Class shared how our value of faith comes through in the books that we read. 

• Odysseus shows faith in the Gods and in himself throughout 20 years of trials 
• Aslan in Narnia represents Jesus, who sacrificed himself and was resurrected 
• The women of Hidden Figures showed faith to overcome anti-Black discrimination 
• Harry Potter and his friends show love and faith towards each other 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        All Saints Choir 

 

    

                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

   

          

 

                                                                       

                         

 

 

 

 

 

          

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

      
 
 
 

         

  



                                  

                
 
 
 

 
 

                                                            Easter Hat Parade  
We will be holding our Easter Hat Parade on Wednesday 27th March 2024 at 9.30am.  Children are 
encouraged to make an Easter hat at home.  Weather permitting, parents are invited to stay to watch the 
parade in the KS2 playground. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   Celebrating Mother’s Day and International Women’s Day                                          

    Thank you to Olive Dining and our Communication Team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calling all parents/caregivers in Croydon with children aged 0-12 years! UCL researchers want to hear your 

views on family wellbeing, health, and how children's physical growth is measured at school. They hope 

your views will help improve public services and future research. Click on the link to take part: 

https://qualtrics.ucl.ac.uk/jfe/form/SV_ewzCZy5ivY3EeZE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           Red Nose Day 

On Friday 15th March, we will be celebrating Red Nose Day by wearing something bright and colourful. 

Please bring in £1.00 donation for this great cause.  Perhaps learn a new joke and see if you can make your 

class laugh! 

 

https://qualtrics.ucl.ac.uk/jfe/form/SV_ewzCZy5ivY3EeZE


 

The new National Attendance target is now 93.4% and we are currently 93.1% for the year so far. 
We are really happy about this, but there is always room for improvement! 
 

“What does the Lord require from you, but to do justice, love kindness and to walk humbly with your God.”  (Micah 6:8)         

 

 

          

 

                   

  

 

   

       
 

 

                       

 

    

  

 

 

 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

With Every Blessing! 

Josephine Copeland 

Headteacher 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

     Nursery 
Butterflies Class 

Hana & 
Jannel 

Reception  
Giraffes Class 

Junior & 
Heran 

Year 1  
 Dolphin Class 

Alyssa-Rose & 
Kleo 

Year 2 
Hummingbirds Class 

The Whole 
Class 

Year 3  
Orangutan Class 

The Whole 
Class 

Year 4 
Cheetahs Class 

Trisha & 
Aniya-Lee 

Year 5 
Whales Class 

Noura & 
Weston 

Year 5  
Panda Class 

Deonnah & 
Giovanni 

Year 6  
Pygmy Owls Class 

Areu & 
William 

Attendance & Punctuality – 93.6% 
Well done everyone! Let’s keep pushing for 100% 

 Class % Lates Winner 

NUR Butterflies  85.2% 0 
 

 
Congratulations 
to Orangutans 
who achieved 
97.2% this week. 
Pandas, Whales 
and Pygmy Owls 
also did really 
well. Which 
class can be the 
first to achieve 
100% 
attendance this 
half-term? 
 
 

 

REC Giraffes 90.5% 9 

YR1 Dolphins 89.8% 9 

YR2 Hummingbirds 90.4% 5 

YR3 Orangutans 97.2% 16 

YR4 Cheetahs 90.8% 10 

YR5 Whales 95.2% 5 

YR5 Pandas 96.6% 8 

YR6 Pygmy Owls 95.6% 5 

             Dates for the Diary  

• 15th March 9.10am – Whales Class Assembly 

• 15th March – Red Nose Day 

• 19th March – Parents’ Evening 

• 20th March – Parents’ Evening 

• 22nd March 9.10am – Cheetah Class Assembly 

• 27th March – Easter Hat Parade 

• 28th March – School finishes for the end of term at 1.00pm for the Easter Break! 

• 15th April – INSET Day 

• 16th April – School reopens for pupils – Back to School 

• 17th April – School Class Photos 
 

Attendance 
Please be reminded that we need to see medical evidence if your child’s attendance is below 90%. 
We need to see any texts, emails or appointment cards for any appointments your child has either 
during the school day or when they are off ill.  These can be shown to the office staff, emailed or 

handed in at the office. 
 


